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I am adamantly opposed to ANY wind turbines in Lake Erie. It is completely unnecessary &
will forever decrease the economic value of the lake not to mention the environmental impact
of having turbines with hundreds of gallons of lubricating oil sitting above the water for 30
years!! This project is COMPLETELY UNNECESSARY!!

Timothy Altier
Marblehead, OhioI
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